
From: viola langley <   
Sent: Saturday, November 23, 2024 8:38 PM 
To: Aquind Interconnector <aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Aquind Interconnector 
 
Good evening,  
 
The article " 

 "  
shows clearly the dangers and vulnerability of undersea cables . This can affect  data and   energy 
cables alike.  
Is this not a good reason to refuse the DCO for the Aquind Interconnector?  
 
Viola Langley  
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